

Eccleston Road Tovil Maidstone Kent ME15 6QN € 01622 754666
Soffice@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk
⊕ www.archbishopcourtenay.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs S Heather

Chair of Governors: R O'Connell

Thursday 28th March

Dear families of Simmonds Class,

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding whilst we have been finding a suitable replacement for Miss Parrott. We are incredibly fortunate to now have Miss Jackson in post for Terms 5 and 6. I am sure you will join us in giving her a warm welcome into the ABC family.

Today, we have introduced Miss Jackson to the class and she has spent some time getting to know the children.

As Miss Jackson will be starting with us from Term 5, we have had to cancel parents evening for Simmonds class. However, if you still wish to discuss any particular issues, please contact the school office to have a meeting with either Jodie Bond (Deputy Head) or Grace Donnay (SENCo).

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Heather

Headteacher









